From: Alice Allison <aallison2b@charter.net>

Sent: Saturday, November 13, 2021 8:29 AM
To: Office State Actuary, WA
Subject: Cola for Plan 1

CAUTION:External email.

| want to encourage you to get the legislation for a Plan 1 COLA started. | have been retired from Pasco since 2008 and
my pension has only increased $1362 a year. My husband is in plan 3 and gets steady increases as do the other

plans. Now is the time to make a permanent COLA plan for Plan 1 to be fair because the other plans have that.

Alice Allison

6121 W Melville

Pasco, WA 99301-1942

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Legislature. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.



